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Dear Committee Members, 

 

Please oppose this effort to reduce the effectiveness of Eugene's urban growth 

boundary. Restaurants, with their parking lots, and the traffic they generate should 

remain in the city where their diners live. Farmland should remain protected from this 

encroachment. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dylan Lamar 

Architect-Developer 

Cultivate Inc 


